
Haiti update 

The church in Haiti is following 
guidelines in limiting group 
sizes.  No Sunday worship.  
However small groups have 
become such a vital vibrant role 
within the church , that 
teaching, worship  and 
encouragement will look a lot 
different once restrictions has 
been lifted. More dependance 
on home churches will be the 
result.  Teaching Pastor writes 
the message plan and home 
churches talk it through. The 
“taking through” the message 
and the application of it has 
been an unexpected blessing.   

Seminary 

The senior class is the only class 
meeting during this time.  They 
have less that ten students and 
completing assigned work.  
Leaders are developing a plan 
for the remaining students as 
these students are leading 
home groups.   

Limited impact 

The country of Haiti has had 
very limited impact from the 
virus.  No church members or 
their families have reported any 
cases in all 28 church locations. 

Thank you for your prayers!

T h o u s a n d  H i l l s  
Ministry  

The church prevails 
Fighting fear in troubled times
The church is built on a profession of faith and all the 
DEFENSIVE weapons (gates of Hades)  will not prevail, Jesus 
proclaims in the gospel of Matthew.  During this time of  an 
uncertain virus, and governments response to it, faith is tested.  

Times like these fear in its many forms and fashions is often used by 
our common enemy to wreak havoc, cause doubt, division and shift 
our focus on where we place our trust.

Fear battles for our heart affection. The world and it’s leaders (gates 
of Hades) will tell us where to place our trust and what is essential. 

We the church trust Christ for our way, always, in all things.  We 
submit to local authorities, but our trust and hearts affections are  
in Christ.

We are blessed to walk through this season with the victorious 
church.  Thank you friends.  

April & May 2020

And I tell you that you are Peter, and on this rock I will build my church, and the gates of Hades will not overcome it.  
Matt 16:18

The team of THM
Thank you for all your support and prayers.  

We are called do this withYOU! 

All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:  

Thousand Hills Ministry PO BOX 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795



Class of 
2 0 2 0

Proudly announcing the graduation of 

J o s h u a  C r u z  S t o u t

L a k e M a r y H i gh S c h o o l   

Josh aspires to start his own construction business. 
Need a new wood deck, floors, fence, landscaping, or 
pavers?  Call Josh, his homework is all done 


